
Lord willing, in a few days we 
will be meeting with one of the 
pastors that we have worked with 
over the years from the country 
of Venezuela. There are a num-
ber of opportunities we hope to 
plan out the details for during 
this time. Please pray for wis-
dom. Also, we have completed 
translation on a brochure in the 
Spanish language that I believe 
will be a blessing to our brothers 
and sisters in the Spanish-speak-
ing world. Pray with us that the 
final editing can be completed on 
this project. Special appreciation 
goes to all those who have con-
tributed for the Venezuela auto-
mobile fund. Thus far we have a 
total of $2,102.20 in this account. 
Pray that more individuals and 
churches will give toward this op-
portunity to complete the goal of 
$6,000.

Staff missionaries, Steve and 
Rebekah Lilly are awaiting the ar-
rival of their child in November. 
Pray for the delivery, health, and 
well-being of Rebekah and baby 
girl(AbiNoelle).

We are thankful for the thou-
sands of signatures on the King 
James Bible Declaration, as well 
as, the thousands of orders for 

the King James anniversary lapel 
pins. Pray for a strong finish at 
year-end on this project. 

Thank you again for your prayers 
for all of us here at The Voice in 
the Wilderness, Asheville, NC. 
We count it a privilege to have 
you partner with us as we serve 
our Lord and Saviour.

Missions Update
We would like to praise the 
Lord for those who have given 
$2,102.20 toward the Venezuela 
automobile project! Continue to 
pray and participate, if you have 
not done so already, concerning 
the remaining funds needed for 
the automobile project.

Pray for Pastor Niller & family

Printing Project
Praise the Lord for offerings giv-
en enabling a short print run of 
two missionary book resources.
To see a complete list of resourc-
es, visit our website.

Prayer Needs
MINISTRY UPDATE

THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support! 

Pray for us!
Prayer Notes:     
•	Travel safety and God’s blessing dur-

ing upcoming meetings.  
•	Pray that House Concurrent Resolu-

tion 38 will be passed in Congress 
honoring the heritage of the King 
James Bible.

•	Praying for others to join in helping 
us reach the $6,000 goal for the Ven-
ezuela automobile purchase.  Need-
ed amount remaining: $3,897.80

•	Missionary meeting this month.  Pray 
for much to be accomplished.

•	Continue to pray for printing funds.

•	Travel Safety
•	Health
•	Increased Support
•	KJB Project
•	Venezuela Church 

Planting Projects
•	Car for Pastor 

Niller - San Felipe, 
Venezuela
•	Foreign travel and 

Missions teaching 
and preaching
•	Property Maintenance 

Equipment

•	Two resource 
books reprinted
•	3900 KJB Signatures
•	Upcoming meet-

ings
•	New opportunities 

of ministry
•	Safe travels and 

good services
•	$2,102.20 given 

toward Venezuela 
auto purchase

For more resources and ministry information visit www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org or write, PO Box 7037 Asheville, NC  28802
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Prayer Praise

Come Join Us ...
   •in celebration of the  
      400th Anniversary of    
      the King James Bible
    •sign The KJB Declaration on our website at  
      www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org
    •order your commemorative KJB 400th
                 Anniversary lapel pin today.  


